
 

 

 

MINUTES:  Historic Review Committee, September 23, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. 

 

Members present:  Elizabeth Disbrow, Joseph Hutchins (arrived late) 

Visitors:  Town Historian Tom Lentz, Laurel Poletti and Roger Nemergut  

 

Due to a lack of a quorum, discussion of updates to the Demolition Delay Ordinance were postponed until 

further notice.  It was noted that Elizabeth Disbrow will produce a draft of proposed changes for review at 

a regular meeting rather than reconvening as a workshop. 

 

Elizabeth Disbrow, Chair 

9/23/2024 

 

 

 


